DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on SEP 03 2003 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 ¢t seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning
rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP)
was adopted by the Department. This revision corrects the service area for the Pinelands
Wastewater Company Plant # 2 for Southampton Township, Burlington County. This correction
includes the Southampton Board of Education property, the Southampton Municipal Complex
and Vincentown. This correction does not include the proposed Council on Affordable Housing
(COAH) site to be located on 23.3 acres at Block 903; Lots 20 and 21. This COAH site is
currently under review as a separate site specific amendment to the Tr-County WQMP. The
corrected service area is depicted on a digitally prepared map entitled “WASTEWATER
MANAGEMENT PLAN, APPENDIX 2, VINCENTOWN, COAH SITE, SCHOOL AND

MUNICIPAL COMPLEX?”, prepared by Richard A. Alaimo Association of Engineers, dated
October 2002, unrevised. '

{/ Lawrence J. Bafer
Director

Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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